
You’re Invited…
Democratic Primary Candidate

Meet and Greet
When: Monday, August 8th - 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM
 

Where: Cornish Town Offices - 2nd Floor Meeting Room
488 Town House Rd, Cornish, NH

Who:
Executive District 2 Candidates

Cinde Warmington
Mike Cryans

 
NH House District 7 Candidates

Jason Bourne
Larry Flint

The New Hampshire State Primary is scheduled for September 13, 
2022.   It's important to meet and learn more about each candidate 
running in the September 13th Democratic Primary Election.   We hope 
you can attend.  Refreshments will be served.

Sponsored by the Cornish and Plainfield Democratic Committees


